
                 
Dear Parents/Caregivers,         Wishing you all a positive fortnight ahead! Kind regards, Sonia & Staff 
 

 

                                                                 COMPLETE THIS SURVEY & YOUR NAME WILL 

GO INTO THE DRAW FOR A HAMPER RAFFLE PRIZE! PLEASE RETURN THE 

SLIP BELOW  
Many of you will have received a letter this week with an invitation to participate in the 2019 Parent 

Opinion Survey.  
 

Each year the school conducts an opinion survey amongst an electronically selected sample of the school 

community. Results will be used to inform and direct our future school planning and improvement. 
 

Parents are asked to please take the time to complete the survey as your opinions are important to us and will 

contribute to the future management and organisation of our school. 
 

 The survey will be conducted online and should take 10-15 minutes to complete.  

 The survey will be open from Monday 22 July to Sunday 11 August 2019.  
 

Please be assured that your responses are completely confidential. The survey is conducted anonymously 

and it is important to us that you complete the survey as honestly as possible. Your comments in the final, 

open-ended question will be provided back to the school. 
 

Please follow the individual instructions in your own letter to complete the survey. NOTE: Only one 

parent from your family is invited to complete the survey. 

Please note that the survey will time out after 60 minutes of inactivity. 
 

Thank you for taking the time to participate, your assistance is greatly appreciated. 
 

 Should you have any participation or survey-related queries, (or need access to a computer), please 

contact the School, or the Department by email: parentopinion.survey@edumail.vic.gov.au  
 

(The Raffle will be drawn on Monday 12th August. The Office will notify the winning family.) 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent Opinion Survey 2019 Hamper Raffle Prize 
 

 

Family Name…………………………………………Our family has completed the online 

Survey and would like to have our name placed in the Hamper Raffle Box at the Office.  

Thanks.  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Please see Term 3  # draft 2 Calendar on back page 

Following parent feedback and support we are trialling a 

different Calendar format. Please let us know if you prefer it. 

 

 

updates across the Term will be highlighted in 

yellow 

 

Thursday 25th July 2019 
 Week 2 

Clunes Primary School 

Newsletter  

“Golden Past, Bright Futures” 
Canterbury Street, Vic. 3370 
Telephone (03) 5345 3182 

Email: clunes.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

We learn. We show respect. 
 We are safe. 
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In Term 3 our school’s You Can Do It   

key to success is Persistence!  
 

Persistence is the ability to stick to a 

job until it is completed, even if it is 

difficult or ‘boring’. It is the ability to 

work hard to achieve results. 
 

 In all classes, at our own level of learning, we will focus on: 
 

Working Tough- We may have setbacks but remain determined, recognising 

the difference between ‘encouraging thoughts’ that lead to persistence and 

‘discouraging thoughts’ that lead to giving up. Our older students will be able 

to identify ‘obstacles’ (internal & external) that prevent them from doing 

their work and will learn about ‘procrastination’. 
 

I Can Do It- Having an optimistic belief that we will reach our goal/s. 
 

Giving Effort- Having a strong sense that we will succeed through hard work. 
 

It is a tough challenge! We may suffer put downs, and at times be upset, but 

will not stop believing in our ability to do tough jobs. We will continue to set 

ourselves high, achievable goals and use positive self talk. 
 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK AWARDS 
 FOR TERM 3  

Our Term 2 You Can Do It focus is: 

 Persistence 

Prep B  -Hazel 

 

1/2B – Cruz 

Year 2/ 3LM- Cameron 

 
3/ 4L- Reeve 

5/ 6 A- Declan 

 

5/ 6 D- Dylan F 

 

Chaplain’s Award- Jatalia School Captains Award  

  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=imgres&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwjgjerhjoPMAhXDFqYKHUegBNoQjRwIBw&url=http://www.tyabbps.vic.edu.au/special-programs/you-can-do-it-program/&psig=AFQjCNE9N5_5ZOE58d0cfGGw1O-daL358w&ust=1460344883744674
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Drum Beat Term 2 
      

               
                                Group      Graduates! 

 

CHAPLAIN’S CHAT  

DRUMBEAT provides a safe environment for students to talk about some interesting topics.  Recently we 

chatted about the importance of having boundaries in our lives to keep us safe and help us to be the best 

version of us we can be!  So what do boundaries do for us?  What do boundaries feel like??!  Here are a few 

ideas… 

 It is not my job to fix others. 

 It is okay if others get angry. 

 It’s ok to say no. 

 It is not my job to take responsibility for other’s actions or behaviours. 

 I don’t have to anticipate the needs of others. 

 It is my job to make me happy. 

 Nobody has to agree with me. 

 I have a right to my own feelings. 

 I am enough.  

Have a great week!   

Blessings,  

Julie McDowell…School Chaplain 
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DRUMBEAT is so much fun!  Looking forward to working with this ‘Crazy Crew’ in Term 3 

 

 

 

 
  

                   
 

Term 2 can be a heightened time of illness related absence in schools however 

39 of our students attended almost every day of the term! An impressive effort! 

Thank you for all of your efforts! 
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Next Tuesday our Year 5/ 6 classes and teachers, together with Wesley students and staff and Hepburn 
Shire Council staff, will be conducting a Walkability Audit of our Clunes Township. 
The Walkability Audit will rate how easy and pleasant it is to walk within a certain location or between 
locations within the town. This may be because of footpaths and their condition, accessibility, and 
facilities associated with walk, including shade, seating and signage.  
Our student input has been sought as the Plan seeks to improve walkability between key destinations for 
both the community and visitors. The aim is to create a linear park or corridor, outlining improvements to 
encourage greater pedestrian activity. 
Would you like to participate? …  Support our students on the day? Please let us know at the Office. You 
will need a current Working With Children Check. The day is fine weather dependent and you will need 
warm, comfortable clothing and walking appropriate footwear. Hepburn Shire Council representatives will 
provide us with a yummy lunch. 
Our audit day will begin at Collins Place at 10.15am and we will be back up at school before the end of the 
school day. We will feed back to you the success of our day. 

 
 

 

Clunes Market (run by CDTA) offer the opportunity for volunteers to choose which community organisation 

receives a nominal fee for their time assisting in set up (bump in) and tear down (bump out) on their Market 

day. The last two markets have used volunteers from Clunes Golf Club. 
 

The school has been approached to be able to nominate helpers for August market. The August Market will 

be held on 11th August 2019. 
 

4 volunteers are required for morning bump in, 7 am to approx 9.30 am, and 4 volunteers for afternoon 

bump out, 1.30 pm to approx 3 pm. Numbers can be bolstered from other groups (eg. Golf Club) so it is not 

an all or nothing opportunity. Names/contact numbers will need to be provided to the volunteer coordinator. 

This would be for volunteer vouchers and insurance. 
 

The jobs involve some lifting/awkward tasks.           Bag trolleys and flat trolleys are provided. 

Tasks include:  

- reporting to volunteer coordinator    - unloading/loading Clunes Market trailer (trestle tables, empty plastic 

containers, marques)  - unpacking/packing three marques  - showing stall holders to sites/power 

- helping stall holders move items to or from stalls  

- filling and delivering water containers for use as marque weights 

- collecting and emptying water containers used as weights     - setting up/breaking down signage 

 

Volunteers receive $10.00 vouchers to spend at any stall or Clunes Fraser St shop in addition to donated fee 

for their time. This can be for breakfast/morning tea/lunch or to buy from other stall holders/farmers 

market. Please see the Office asap if you are interested. 

 

Two random Ducks are trying to play Soccer in the rain. The 5/6A class have spotted two ducks, 

that we don’t own, playing on the soccer oval when it was raining on Tuesday.  

‘It was a very cute duck,’ I said. So as it played,                                                                                                         

Benji spotted it and took a photo of it.  

Also on these rainy days look out for puddles, please don’t play on grass and don’t go to the 

senior sandpit.   By Declan K and Benji             (photo later in the Newsletter) 
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School will be held on Monday 29th July despite 

work being done by Powercor. A generator will be 

in operation for most of the day. 
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Trashlanders 

 
19 kids imagine a world where 
we don’t stop Climate Change. 
The future is closer than you 
think. 
From the makers of “Mavericks 
and Misfits” comes an epic sci-fi 
adventure. 
Funny. Moving. Powerful. 
A new theatre production 
created by Daylesford Youth 
Theatre & Jen Bray. 
Friday 26 July 7pm 

Sunday 28 July 2pm 

Daylesford Town Hall 
Tickets: 
trybooking.com/BDQOK 

 



 
 

 

9  

ABSENCES  
 
Please remember it is your responsibility to ensure your 
child attends school every day or you must contact us to 
provide an explanation for your child's absence. Where 
possible, please inform us in advance of upcoming 
nonattendances. 
 
 
If your child is sick or absent, you are required to notify the school as soon as possible (before 9.30am) on the day of 
absence using one of the following methods: 

1. Telephone: the school office and let the staff know your child’s name, date of absence/s and reason.          
Ph: 5345 3182 

2. Drop in: at the school office and fill out a student absence slip. 
3. Email: the school (clunes.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au) and provide the staff with your child’s name, date of 

absence/s and reason. 
 
Notifying the school of your child’s absence either prior to, or on the day that they will be away, helps ensure the 
safety and wellbeing of children and will fulfil your legal responsibility. 
 

There is a huge correlation between student attendance and positive student learning outcomes. 
 

                                                                                               
 

          Rogue ducks spotted by 5 /6A    
 

 

 

  

mailto:clunes.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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      Term 3 Calendar - Draft 1 - 17th June 2019 

W
EE

K
 1

 Mon 15-Jul Mrs Anderson on Leave= Mrs Maguire      

Tue 16-Jul Walk to School Program on hold until weather conditions improve 

Wed 17-Jul School Council Meeting 

Thu 18-Jul Breakfast program begins again   

Fri 19-Jul   
  

       

W
EE

K
 2

 Mon 22-Jul Parent Opinion Survey letters forwarded to randomly selected parents 

Tue 23-Jul   

Wed 24-Jul   

Thu 25-Jul 3 /4L Parent Teacher Student 3 Way Conferences. 3 /4L attending school as per usual 

Fri 26-Jul National Schools Tree Day planting session with 3 /4L- 10am  Sunday 11am- Pozieres Ceremony- Arch- Ballarat 
        

W
EE

K
 3

 Mon 29-Jul 
 PowerCor- assisted ‘generator’ power across the school 9-3pm.  Power off between 8-9am & 3-4pm. Please 
dress to be warm! We will do our best to keep the day as routine as possible! 

Tue 30-Jul  Year 5 /6s Hepburn Shire- conducting Walkability audit with Wesley students in township 

Wed 31-Jul  Junior School Council Meeting 

Thu 01-Aug  Koorie SSGs   

Fri 02-Aug   
        

W
EE

K
 4

 Mon 05-Aug Mrs Anderson returns from Leave     

Tue 06-Aug Koorie SSGs   School Captains & Vice Captains attending the Parliamentary Convention- Melb 

Wed 07-Aug Year 6-7 Transition placement letters home to Year 6 families 

Thu 08-Aug   

Fri 09-Aug  Sunday 11th August- Young Vinnies Activity Day- 10 students attending.          Parent Opinion Survey closes! 
        

W
EE

K
 5

 

Mon 12-Aug Miss Lee- Principal Intern- supporting Ms Jardine and school for several weeks.  Hamper Raffle drawn out! 

Tue 13-Aug Indoor Soccer Championship Years 3/4   

Wed 14-Aug 
Indoor Soccer Championship Years 5/6    
School Council Meeting 

Thu 15-Aug Words in Winter – selected pieces collected today 

Fri 16-Aug   

      Australian Children’s Book Week – theme= Reading is my secret power! Inclusion in Clunes Library activities! 

W
EE

K
 6

 Mon 19-Aug  Hard rubbish collection across the town- including school 

Tue 20-Aug   

Wed 21-Aug   

Thu 22-Aug   

Fri 23-Aug Book Week- Dress Up Parade & Focus Day 
        

W
EE

K
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 Mon 26-Aug   

Tue 27-Aug   

Wed 28-Aug   

Thu 29-Aug   

Fri 30-Aug   
        

W
EE

K
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 Mon 02-Sep   

Tue 03-Sep   

Wed 04-Sep Junior School Council Meeting     

Thu 05-Sep   

Fri 06-Sep   
        

W
EE

K
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 Mon 09-Sep   

Tue 10-Sep Student Free Day-Staff full day CPR & First Aid Training 

Wed 11-Sep School Council meeting 

Thu 12-Sep School Disco 

Fri 13-Sep   
        

W
EE

K
 1

0 

Mon 16-Sep   

Tue 17-Sep Major Games - Daylesford TBC    

Wed 18-Sep   

Thu 19-Sep   

Fri 20-Sep Last Day of Term 3     Footy Parade/ Coin fundraiser 1pm finish 

       

 


